
From: Bonita Copp 

Sent: 25 January 2024 14:04 

To: Planning 

Subject: APP# 2023/0880/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and 
may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to 
take action or for you to verify your password etc. 
 
Hi, 

1 Hilltop Road NW6 directly overlooks my garden.  I became aware today, that my 
neighbor at this address is applying for planning permission to build a new structure.  
This building will stop all light from entering my garden.  As well as blocking all light 
to my garden as well as my neighbors gardens, the new building has most of the 
windows facing the rear of the building directly overlooking my garden.  If this 
building is allowed to be built, all the gardens will go dark, and I will lose what little 
privacy I have. 
 
What can I do to object to this proposal? 
 
I am very upset and concerned. 
 
Sincerely, 
Bonnie Copp 


